
What a fantastic summer term it has been here at Ashlawn!

I am absolutely delighted that we are now able to officially 
confirm that Ofsted has judged our school to be Good in 
all areas – we received some incredible feedback from the 
inspectors, who were full of praise for our students, staff 
and community.

Ashlawn has also been buzzing with activities, from charity 
fundraisers and end of year trips to competitions and 
exhibitions, across every year group we have be celebrating 
giving ‘our best, always’.

As always, it has been fantastic to see our students showing 
resilience, determination and ambition in all that they do. 

Finally, as we look ahead to a well-
deserved summer break, I’d like to say 
thank you for your ongoing support 
throughout 2024/25. It is our community 
that makes Ashlawn School so special, 
and I can’t wait to see what the next year 
will bring.

I hope you all have a wonderful 
summer break.

Paul Brockwell 
Principal, Ashlawn School

Welcome from the Principal
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STAYING SAFE THIS SUMMER – ENJOY BUT BE SMART!

As the summer holidays 
begin, we know many of 
you are looking forward to 
a well‑earned rest, fun with 
friends, and time outdoors.

Whether you’re heading to the park, going 
out on your bike, or cooling off near water, 
it’s important to enjoy the break safely.

Here are some key reminders to help you stay 
safe and make the most of your summer:

  Out and about – trust your instincts

Spending time in parks or around town with 
friends is great but always stay aware of 
your surroundings.

• Stick with people you trust, and avoid 
isolated areas, especially after dark.

• If someone or something makes you feel 
uncomfortable, walk away and call a trusted 
adult straight away.

• You can also contact Childline (0800 1111) 
or use the ‘safety mode’ on Snapchat or 
Google’s emergency SOS features if you’re 
in danger.

• If you feel unsafe, you can also go into a shop 
or public building and ask for help.

  Sun safety – protect your skin

Spending time outside in the fresh air is good 
for us, but too much sun can lead to painful 
burns and long-term damage to your skin.

• Always wear sunscreen (SPF 30 or higher) - 
even on cloudy days.

• Reapply every two hours, especially if you’re 
sweating or swimming.

• Try to avoid the strongest sun between 11 am 
and 3 pm and wear a hat and sunglasses for 
extra protection.

Getting sunburnt isn’t just uncomfortable - 
it increases your risk of skin cancer later in life. 
So, enjoy the sunshine - but respect it too.

   Road and cycle safety – out on foot 
or by bike, keep these tips in mind:

• Use crossings, not shortcuts. Accidents often 
happen when people cross roads in a rush 
or between parked cars.

• If you’re cycling, always wear a helmet, 
check your brakes, and use lights/reflectors 
if you’ll be out late.

• In 2023, over 2,000 young cyclists were 
seriously injured on UK roads. Many of these 
accidents could have been avoided with the 
right gear and awareness.

   Water safety – lakes, rivers 
and quarries

When the weather gets hot, it’s tempting to 
jump into lakes, rivers, or even quarries - 
but it’s extremely dangerous.

• Water may look calm, but there can be 
strong undercurrents, hidden debris, 
and the risk of cold-water shock, which can 
stop your muscles from working and make it 
hard to breathe.

• Tragically, around 50 young people drown 
every year in the UK, most in unsupervised, 
open water.

Stick to supervised swimming areas like public 
pools, and if you’re ever near water:

• Don’t go in alone

• Never jump from heights

• Call 999 if someone’s in trouble - don’t try to 
rescue them yourself

  Stay away from railway lines

Railways are not shortcuts or places to explore 
- they are incredibly dangerous.

• Trains are faster and quieter than 
they seem.

• The electricity used to power some tracks is 
always on, even if no trains are in sight.

• In 2023, over 40 serious injuries were 
reported due to trespassing on railways.

 Stay off railways and stay safe.

SAFEGUARDING

FINAL THOUGHT: ENJOY THE SUMMER, LOOK OUT FOR EACH OTHER

We want every one of you to have a fun, 
relaxing and safe summer break. By making 
smart choices, listening to your instincts, and 
looking out for each other, you can enjoy your 
freedom without putting yourself at risk.

Remember ‑ you matter, and your safety is the 
most important thing.

Have a brilliant summer and we look forward 
to seeing you back in September!



“PROUD DOESN’T EVEN BEGIN TO DESCRIBE IT…”: 
ASHLAWN SCHOOL APPLAUDED BY OFSTED

Ashlawn School has been 
widely praised by Ofsted 
following a full inspection in 
June that reviewed all aspects 
of school life.

In the last graded inspection in 2022, the school 
was given the lowest possible grading, but 
this time the inspectors found that there had 
been a “profound shift in culture”, “significant 
improvement” and a community that is 
“working together…with even greater ambition 
for the school.”

As a result, the school has now been judged as 
Good in all areas – with many of the comments 
reflecting that Ashlawn is close to even 
better outcomes.

Paul Brockwell, Principal, said: “When I 
first walked through the doors in 2022, the 
potential in this school was tangible. With the 
Transforming Lives Educational Trust (TLET) 
we have systematically looked at how we can 
bring that promise to life in everything that 
we do – and the way that the community has 
responded to that challenge has been uplifting.

“There is not one element of this school that 
hasn’t moved forward with pace, and that is 
testament to the fact that we are all committed 
to one thing – and that is “our best, always”.

Inspectors noted that behaviour expectations 
are “high and clearly communicated”, lessons 
are “calm and purposeful’, the well-designed 
curriculum is “ambitious” and that pupils “work 
hard and achieve well”.

The Sixth Form received particular praise, with 
students “valuing the quality of their learning 
and wider experiences”. It was also noted that 
those in the sixth form are “impressively keen 
to contribute to the school community and are 
excellent role models.”

“The myriad of extra-curricular and 
enrichment opportunities” was also praised, as 
was the fact that “staff feel valued” and “parents 
talk positively about having their voice heard”.

Mr Brockwell added: “The most important 
thing is that our students shone throughout the 
inspection – and their attitudes, behaviours and 
successes are the best reflection of a school.”

TLET’s leadership was recognised for taking 
“decisive action” after the last inspection. Due 
to this, inspectors concluded “all areas for 
improvement have been addressed effectively”.

James Higham, CEO at TLET, said: “The last 
two and a half years have been significant 
for Ashlawn, and the whole team should be 
acknowledged for their collective efforts 
and commitment.

“No stone has been left unturned, and 
taking the relatively rare step of jumping 
two judgement grades in one inspection is 
testament to this.  
It is an amazing feeling that I hope everyone 
associated with Ashlawn  
will feel part of - proud doesn’t even begin to 
describe it.

“This is, however, a step on a much bigger 
journey. There is more that we want to aspire to 
and achieve – and that is what makes the future 
for Ashlawn School so exciting.”

KEY STAGE 3 UPDATE

HELLO TO ALL OF OUR KEY STAGE 3 FAMILIES

You may be aware that Miss Arshad 
has not been here recently. Miss 
Arshad has made the decision not to 
return in September and we’d like to 
thank her greatly for all of her work  
during her time at Ashlawn and wish 
her well with her future endeavours.

We are delighted to inform you that 
we have made the appointment of Mrs 
Lavery as Key Stage 3 Leader. Mrs 
Lavery has worked at Ashlawn for 
over four years in a range of roles 
including recently as Second in 
Faculty of the Inclusion Team. We are 
really pleased that Mrs Lavery will 
now bring her extensive skills to this 
new position.

Here are a few words from Mrs Lavery introducing 
herself:

Hi,

I am really excited and looking forward to 
working alongside you to ensure that your 
children are successful during their time in Key 
Stage 3. Having worked in education for 18 
years, I have a vast amount of experience 
working in both the primary and secondary 
sectors. I understand fully how it feels as a 
member of staff and a parent, watching your 
children enter their exciting journey into 
secondary education. I can’t wait to bring this 
knowledge and experience to my new role as 
Key Stage 3 Leader.  I am excited for us to 
begin this journey together and I am looking 
forward to meeting all of you as the new 
academic year approaches.

I know that we have an amazing team of Heads 
of Year and I am so looking forward 
to collaborating with them to get the best for 
your child!

I look forward to seeing you in September.

Mrs Lavery



ASHLAWN SUPPORTS RUGBY 
FOODBANK WITH DONATIONS

Ashlawn School has once again demonstrated its community 
spirit with a fantastic contribution to Rugby Foodbank.

As part of a recent non-uniform day, students and staff donated an impressive 390kg of food to 
support local families in need.

Rugby Foodbank thanked the school for its incredible fundraising efforts, which are making a real 
difference to the lives of people across our community. Well done to everyone who took part!

MENTAL HEALTH AWARENESS WEEK

This year, Ashlawn celebrated Mental Health Awareness 
Week with a strong focus on raising awareness and providing 
support for mental health and wellbeing.

One of the highlights of the week was our 
‘Wear It Green Day’, where students and staff 
were invited to wear an item of green clothing 
to show their solidarity with the cause.

It was heartwarming to see staff and students 
come together, united in support of mental 
health awareness.

In addition to ‘Wear It Green Day’, our students 
had a presentation during form time, focused 
on practical strategies to promote mental 
health and wellbeing.

The session covered a wide range of topics, 
including how to manage stress, the importance 
of self-care, and tips for maintaining good 
mental health.

The aim was to provide students with the 
tools they need to take care of their mental 
health, as well as to encourage them to support 
each other.

The feedback from students was 
overwhelmingly positive, with many expressing 
appreciation for the open discussions and 
practical tips that were shared.

We also took to our school’s TV screens 
and social media platforms to help spread 
awareness of mental health issues and promote 
the activities throughout the week.

Information about the importance of mental 
wellbeing, how to seek help, and where to 
find support was shared regularly. Our social 
media posts, featuring helpful resources and 

messages of encouragement, helped create a 
sense of community and reminded everyone 
that it’s okay to not be okay and that support is 
always available.

Mental Health Awareness Week at Ashlawn 
was a powerful reminder of the importance of 
prioritising our mental health and supporting 
one another.

Thank you to all of the students and staff who 
participated, showed their support, and helped 
make this week such a success. Let’s continue 
to prioritise our mental health, not just for one 
week, but every day!

Thank you!
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WHAT A YEAR! OVER £6,000 RAISED FOR CHARITY THANKS TO YOU

As the academic year draws to a close, we are proud to celebrate a truly outstanding 
achievement in our school’s commitment to charity work.

Guided by our pillars of Community, 
Aspiration, Respect, and Excellence, our 
students, staff, and families have come together 
to make a real difference - raising an incredible 
£6,000 for a range of important causes.

This year, your generosity and our students’ 
dedication have enabled us to:

• Donate £4,500 to the OurJay Foundation,
helping to fund three life-saving
defibrillators for local community use.

• Donate £1,000 to Children in Need,
supporting vulnerable children across
the UK.

• Donate £1,000 to Comic Relief, helping to
tackle poverty and social injustice.

• Raise £500 for Macmillan Cancer Support,
supporting those affected by cancer.

• Provide valuable support to Rugby Food
Bank, helping families in need within our
own community.

These acts of kindness and generosity embody 
everything our school stands for. From bake 
sales and non-uniform days to student-led 
initiatives and community collections, the spirit 
of giving has been alive and well throughout 
the year.

We are incredibly proud of our students for 
showing such compassion, commitment, and a 
genuine desire to make a positive difference in 
the lives of others.



SYRIAN GUEST SPEAKER VISIT

Recently, we welcomed Ayman, a Syrian actor 
and filmmaker, who shared his powerful story 
of survival after arriving in the UK hidden in 
a suitcase.

He spoke about his film ‘Matar’, which highlights the struggles of 
undocumented migrants in London. Our students listened respectfully 
and asked thoughtful questions. Well done to all involved.

YEAR 11 PROM

What a fabulous evening we had celebrating 
our Year 11 Prom! It was wonderful to see 
so many students singing and dancing the 
night away.

A big thank you to all the staff who helped make the event so special.

END OF YEAR TRIPS ROUND‑UP

Our students have been 
making memories on some 
brilliant end of year trips 
this term!

Year 8 had an action-packed adventure 
at Beaudesert Activity Centre, taking on 
everything from high ropes and crate 
stacking to abseiling into a quarry - all in a 
stunning woodland setting.

Year 9 enjoyed the thrills of Drayton Manor, 
with plenty of laughter (and screaming!) 
throughout the day.

Some of our students visited Twycross Zoo, 
where they explored the exhibits and took 
part in a fascinating conservation talk, 
linking perfectly to the GCSE curriculum.

Meanwhile, in Spain, our Year 10 Spanish 
students have been immersing themselves 
in the culture, enjoying a delicious meal and 
scenic harbour walk in Barcelona - all while 
practicing their language skills for their 
Spanish lessons.

A fantastic way to end the year!



ART

SUMMER SOIRÉE AND ART EXHIBITION

As part of our Pride Week celebrations, 
the Arts Faculty hosted a fantastic Summer 
Soirée and Art Exhibition - a true highlight 
of the term!

Our talented Y12 hosts welcomed families and friends to an evening of 
singing, dancing, artwork and Summer Panto. With support from the 
PTA and our brilliant Arts staff, the event was a wonderful showcase of 
student creativity.

EARTH MONTH ART COMPETITION

Congratulations to Cameron, who took part in the 
Earth Month Art Competition hosted by Gevernova and 
won a certificate and prize.

His artwork showed real creativity and a strong message about protecting our planet. 
We’re also excited to be working with Gevernova on future careers events, giving students 
a closer look at clean energy and innovation. 



DUKE OF EDINBURGH’S AWARD

CELEBRATING THIS YEAR’S EXPEDITIONS

This year we have had high 
expedition completion rates 
across all award levels.

We have received lots of praise for Ashlawn 
students’ attitudes, teamwork and perseverance 
and the expedition assessors even 
commented on the excellent team spirit and 
maturity shown.

Here’s a look back at their achievements – 
and what made 2025 an outstanding year for 
DofE at Ashlawn.

All of our DofE students should be so proud of 
what they have achieved so far!

Our Year 9 Cohort A 
and Cohort B students 
recently completed 
their Bronze qualifying 
expedition, building on their successful 
practice expeditions.

Over two gruelling days with maps 
in hand, they navigated challenging 
routes, putting their route planning and 
navigation skills to the test. Their efforts 
paid off as every student completed the 
full route, reflecting excellent progression 
since the practice and were ready to 
continue to complete the remaining 
sections of their Bronze awards.

Students should be aiming to 
complete their Bronze Award in full by 
Christmas 2025.

Our Year 12 Gold participants 
truly went above and beyond. 
They embarked on extended 
expeditions in the Keswick 
area of the Lake District. Nine Year 12 
students demonstrated the key expedition 
skills, being fully self-sufficient as a 
cohort, undertaking their Gold DofE 
Qualifying Expedition.

During the expedition, students faced all 
weathers - sun, wind, rain - navigating 
complex terrain under real-world 
conditions. This full-length expedition 
challenged every aspect of the DofE 
Gold framework: planning, endurance, 
leadership, self-reliance, and true 
character. As well as the expeditions, 
their volunteering, physical and skills 
sections, participants will now undertake 
a week-long residential that they will 
plan themselves, working with other young 
adults that they have never met before in 
order to complete their Gold award.

Our Year 10 Silver 
participants took on extended 
routes across the Derbyshire 
and Peak District countryside. 
They tackled steep ascents, hot weather, 
and longer walking distances. Along 
the way, they honed navigation skills, 
camp-craft, teamwork, leadership, and 
perseverance - qualities essential to 
progress through the Silver Award.

Students can now focus their efforts on 
completing their Volunteering, Physical 
and Skills sections of the Award, aiming to 
complete these by February 2026. 

Bronze Qualifying 
Expedition – Year 9

Gold Qualifying 
Expedition – Year 12

 Silver Qualifying 
Expedition – Year 10

GOLDSILVERBRONZE



POETRY BY HEART

Well done to all our 
‘Poetry By Heart’ 
competitors, who have 
received some lovely 
certificates in recognition 
of their efforts.

The judges gave fantastic feedback, and a 
special congratulations to Jasmine, who was 
awarded ‘Best in the County’!

An outstanding achievement!

ENGLISH

YEAR 7 AND 8 TRIP TO THE WARWICKSHIRE 
SECONDARY BOOK AWARD

Last term, a group of Year 7 and 8 students went to the final 
of the Warwickshire Secondary Book Award at King’s High 
School in Warwick.

The students had been reading the six shortlisted books over the past few months and then got to 
attend the final, where the winner of the student vote for their favourite book, was announced.

The students got to meet the authors, get copies of their books signed and participate in a 
question-and-answer session.

Two of our Year 7 students also won two out of three student competitions, with a fantastic blog 
entry and book cover design. Well done, Jasmine and Parnika!

All the students had a fantastic time and were an absolute credit to Ashlawn School.

GEOGRAPHY

30 DAYS WILD!

This term, Year 7 students 
have been set the 
challenge of completing 
the Wildlife Trust’s ‘30 
Days Wild’ as part of their 
Geography homework.

The aim is to encourage young people to 
connect with nature and enjoy the outdoors.

Find out more at: 
wildlifetrusts.org/30dayswild

Buying more books by the authors

Poetry by Heart

https://www.wildlifetrusts.org/stay-wild


HUMANITIES 

EXPLORING FAITH AND CULTURE IN LEICESTER

Students enjoyed a fantastic day exploring 
different faiths on a visit to Leicester, one of 
the UK’s most multicultural cities.

They visited Leicester Central Mosque, the Guru Tegh Bahadur 
Gurdwara, and Leicester Cathedral, learning about religious traditions, 
community life, and even the burial of King Richard III.

Students asked thoughtful questions, demonstrated great knowledge 
from their Religious Studies lessons, and were excellent ambassadors for 
Ashlawn throughout the day.

MATHS 

SUMMER MATHS WORKSHOPS 
FOR STUDENTS ENTERING 
YEAR 10 AND YEAR 11

This summer, Leading Tuition is offering free 
Maths workshops for students moving into 
Year 10 and Year 11.

Whether your child wants to catch up, keep up, or get ahead, 
these workshops are a great opportunity to reinforce key skills and gain 
expert guidance from experienced tutors.

Scan the QR code opposite to find out more and book a place.

PE

CRICKET SUCCESS FOR ASHLAWN’S U13S AND U15S

This year, Ashlawn ran both U13s and 
U15s cricket teams, competing in fixtures 
against Lawrence Sheriff, Harris, and Rugby 
Free School.

All matches were played in great spirit and showcased impressive skill 
levels. Ashlawn came out on top in every game except against a strong 
Lawrence Sheriff side, who set a high total that proved challenging 
to chase.

A huge congratulations goes to Elliott (Year 8), who has been 
selected to play for Warwickshire U13s, and Azaan (Year 9), 
who has been selected to play for Northamptonshire. 
This is a fantastic achievement for both students.

Special mention also goes to Ethan for his outstanding batting display 
against Lawrence Sheriff.

Well done to the Year 7 students who represented Ashlawn for the first 
time this season - all showing great potential for the future: Max, Eddie, 
Niam, Mahmood and Venkat.



PERFORMING ARTS

A ROUND‑UP OF OUR ON‑STAGE SUCCESSES

It has been a busy and 
exciting term for our 
talented Performing 
Arts students, 
who’ve been lighting up 
stages across Rugby!

A huge well done to Jack, Alfie, Amelia, 
Liana and Leela, who wowed audiences 
in ‘Everyone’s Talking About Jamie’ 
at Rugby Theatre. The show was a 
brilliant success and our students gave 
incredible performances - we’re so 
proud of you all!

Meanwhile, we also cheered on the 
fantastic cast of ‘The Wizard of Oz’ 
at the Benn Hall, including our very 
own Ashlawn stars: Honey, Millie, 
Laycie, Emily, Bella, Emmie, Florence, 
Annabelle and Tilly. You were amazing!

A special shoutout to Mr Dempsey 
for his involvement too - what a great 
term it’s been for Performing Arts 
at Ashlawn.

FORMER STUDENT 
HARRY BENNETT 
RETURNS TO 
INSPIRE WITH 
PERFORMING 
ARTS SUCCESS

This term, we welcomed 
back former student Harry 
Bennett, who recently 
completed a three‑year 
Musical Theatre and Cabaret 
degree at the University 
of Chichester.

Harry is already making waves in the industry, 
having stepped straight into a professional 
role as a cruise ship MC and drag performer 
under the stage name Heidi Balls with 
Marella Cruises.

If you’re cruising around the Mediterranean 
this summer, be sure to look out for Harry 
and say hello - we’re incredibly proud of his 
achievements and wish him all the best in his 
exciting career ahead!



PHYSICAL EDUCATION

SPORTS WEEK

This year’s Sports Week didn’t 
disappoint. Our students 
gave their all in every event, 
showing incredible energy 
and team spirit.

When not competing, many relaxed in the 
shade, cheering on their friends and enjoying 
the atmosphere. It has been a fantastic 
celebration of sport.

SCIENCE

YEAR 8 STUDENTS 
EXPLORE SCIENCE 
AT THE NATURAL 
HISTORY MUSEUM

Fifty Year 8 students enjoyed 
an exciting day out with the 
Ashlawn Science Department 
on a recent trip to the Natural 
History Museum.

During their visit, students explored a wide range 
of fascinating exhibitions - from towering dinosaur 
skeletons to the stunning Minerals of the Earth gallery.

The trip brought classroom learning to life and 
many of the displays directly supported the science 
curriculum at Ashlawn, giving students the chance 
to see real-life examples of the topics they’ve 
been studying.



YEAR 12 INDUCTION DAY

Recently, we welcomed prospective Year 12 
students to our Year 12 Induction Day.

Students had a welcome assembly where we shared the Sixth form 
experience and the vast range of support and opportunities that they get 
here at Ashlawn Sixth Form.

Students had the chance to go to ‘taster’ Year 12 lessons for their 
three subjects as well as a session in the Sixth Form Study Hub where 
Miss Mills, our Sixth Form learning coach, spoke to them about their 
independent study time and post-18 university and apprenticeship 
support that we offer. They also had the chance to speak to current 
Year 12 prefects and find out what student life is like in Sixth Form.

We enjoyed welcoming the students to our Sixth Form and we hope they 
enjoyed their day with us.  All the information shared with students is 
available below, this also includes information on summer transition 
work which needs to be completed before September.

THE STAGE PROJECT

Huge congratulations to 
Connor in Year 12, who is 
one of just 16 young people 
selected to take part in 
‘The Stage Project’ in London!

With support from BAFTA and leading industry 
professionals, Connor will help produce a short 
film as part of this prestigious opportunity. 
We’re incredibly proud of him and can’t wait to 
see what he creates!

SIXTH FORM NEWS

NATIONAL THANK 
A TEACHER DAY

On Wednesday 18th June our 
lovely Sixth Form students 
held a Coffee and Cake 
breaktime event in 6th form 
as a thank you to the school’s 
teachers and support staff.

They wanted to recognise the National Day 
and many baked their own delicious cakes 
which they served up to staff in our Sixth 
Form Centre. It was a lovely gesture really 
appreciated by all the staff at Ashlawn School.

Thank you, Year 12. We are so proud of you.



YEAR 13 PROM

On Friday 20th June, we had 
the pleasure of hosting the 
Year 13 Prom – a truly special 
occasion marking the end 
of an incredible seven‑year 
journey for our students.

Held in a beautifully decorated venue, 
the evening was filled with celebration, 
laughter, and memories.

Students arrived in style and were greeted with 
a warm welcome as they enjoyed a night of 
music, dancing, and reflection. The atmosphere 
was full of joy as friends and classmates 
came together to celebrate the hard work and 
achievements of this fantastic year group.

We are incredibly proud of everything Year 13 
has accomplished and how they have grown – 
not just academically, but as individuals ready 
to take on the next chapter. We wish them all 
the very best for the future and look forward 
to seeing them again on Results Day to support 
them in their next steps. 

YEAR 12 UCAS EXHIBITION

Year 12 had a fantastic day at the UCAS 
exhibition at the NEC Birmingham an exciting 
and informative event designed to support 
and inspire students as they begin planning 
their post‑18 pathways.

With hundreds of universities from across the UK represented, 
alongside top apprenticeship providers like Dyson and Colas Rail, 
and major employers such as the ICAEW and the British Army, 
the exhibition offered a wealth of opportunities and information.

Our students were outstanding ambassadors for the school, 
showing confidence and curiosity as they engaged with exhibitors. 
They asked insightful questions about university courses, entry 
requirements, campus life, and career prospects, making the most of this 
unique opportunity to explore a wide range of options.

We are incredibly proud of how our students conducted themselves 
and hope that today has sparked ideas, broadened horizons, and helped 
them feel more informed and excited about the future. Whether they’re 
considering university, apprenticeships, or other career pathways, 
this experience has undoubtedly brought them a step closer to shaping 
their ambitions.



YEAR 12 POLITICS TRIP 
TO PARLIAMENT

Mr Fogarty took eight Year 12 
Politics students to the Houses of 
Parliament, where they gave up a 
day of their half‑term holiday to 
learn more about the subject.

The students explored the medieval Great Hall, 
the House of Commons and the House of Lords, 
seeing firsthand where debates and Prime Minister’s 
Questions take place.

They impressed our guide with thoughtful questions 
and demonstrated strong knowledge of topics from 
their A-Level course, including the UK’s uncodified 
constitution, rights and liberties, and how MPs and 
Lords scrutinise the government.

A fantastic learning experience and a credit to 
the school!

YEAR 12 PERSONAL 
STATEMENT TALK –  
UNIVERSITY OF LEICESTER

This term, we were delighted to welcome 
a representative from the University of 
Leicester, who delivered an informative 
and engaging session to our Year 12 
students on writing personal statements.

The talk introduced the new UCAS format and provided valuable 
tips and insights to help students begin crafting compelling and 
authentic statements. It was a fantastic way to kick-start their 
personal statement journey and left students feeling informed, 
inspired, and ready to take their next steps.

YEAR 12 REWARDS TRIP – 
ALTON TOWERS ADVENTURE

On Wednesday 9th July, a group of our 
Year 12 students enjoyed a well-deserved 
rewards trip to Alton Towers.

It was a brilliant day filled with fun, excitement, and plenty of 
thrills! The students were a credit to the school, demonstrating 
exemplary behaviour throughout. A great time was had by all – 
a perfect way to celebrate their hard work this year.

WARWICK UNIVERSITY VISIT

Some of our students recently visited the 
University of Warwick to explore what 
studying for a language degree is like. 

They enjoyed a campus tour, met current students, and 
experienced a sample lecture. It helped to inspire many to work 
hard to achieve the grades needed to pursue their ambitions 
after Sixth Form.



YEAR 12 ECONOMIST TRIP

Our Year 12 Economists recently enjoyed a talk from a Bank of England  
student ambassador. The session focused on achieving monetary  
and financial stability and explored various career paths  
within the industry.

SUMMER FETE RETURNS!

Our second annual Summer Fete was a 
great success.

It was packed with a variety of activities, games, and entertainment – 
a lovely way for us to socialise as a school community.

The students had lots of fun on a gloriously hot day. Particularly 
popular stalls were the welly throwing and the tombola, and the ice lolly 
stall was also a hit.

Thank you to our new Prefect Team who were amazing. 
Their enthusiasm and dedication made the day a triumph!



At Ashlawn we…

C A R E
COMMUNITY

We value every 
member of the Ashlawn 

family and treat each 
other with kindness 

and compassion.

ASPIRATION

We work hard and make 
the most of exciting and 

challenging learning 
experiences, in order 
to open up the world 

around us and achieve 
our dreams.

RESPECT

We respect each other 
and our differences. We 

respect our learning 
environment and 

appreciate everyone’s 
right to the best possible 
experience at Ashlawn.

EXCELLENCE

We are commited to 
trying our best and 

achieving the highest 
standards in our love 
of learning, so that we 

can be the best versions 
of ourselves.



Ashlawn School 
Ashlawn Road, Hillmorton, Rugby, CV22 5ET

Telephone: 01788 573425 
Email: info@ashlawn.tlet.org.uk 

www.ashlawn.org.uk

 @ashlawnschoolrugby

Our best, always




